June 10, 2004

Mr. Brian P. Lamb

Chairman and Chief Executive Officer
C-SPAN

Suite 650

400 North Capitol Street NW
Washington, D.C. 20001

Dear Mr. Lamb:

Thank you so much for taking some time out of your busy day to meet with
myself and my Gonzaga classmates as we strive to improve our leadership qualities and
abilities. By speaking to us and sharing from your personal experiences as a leader, you
provided us with an invaluable insight into how we can improve ourselves as leaders.

I thought one of your best points was that when we go into an interview we must
know what we are talking about, otherwise we will look stupid. Ialso liked the way that
when you posed questions to us, you made us back up our convictions rather than let us
simply give a yes or no answer, a good practice for answering questions from a
leadership position.

Thank you once again for the time you were gracious enough to share with myself
and my classmates. I truly appreciate it and hope that I can apply the lessons I have
learned in whatever job I end up with this summer, as well as in my final year at Gonzaga

and my years in college.

With kindest regards, | am,

Sincerely,






